
Minutes 

Finance Committee 

March 16, 2017 

Meeting called to order at 7:00 PM by Gerard Leeman 

Present: Lorri Wheeler, Gerard Leeman, Joanne Reilly, Dennis Hogan, Doug Butler, Wayne Tarr, Joe 

Tringale, Ed Dombroski, Jim Sullivan, Peter McManama, Joe Bertrand,   Dan Sherman and Brian Cusack 

Not in Attendance: Jan Digiambattista 

Also in Attendance: Town Administrator Stephen P. Maio, Town Accountant Kevin Gill, and Fire Chief 

Michael Sullivan, Police Chief Richard Smith, Chief Information Officer Todd Bowden, Library Director 

Sharon Gilley, Assistant Library Director Catherine MacDonald, Library Trustees Scanlon, Wetmore and 

Tringale 

1) Public Participation: None 

 

2) Motion to approve minutes of the minutes for the March 2, 2017 meeting by Wayne Tarr 

Seconded by Joanne Reilly and so voted. 

 

3) The following FY2018 Budgets were presented: 

 

Budget #1 Selectmen 
 

Budget #2 Accounting  
 

Budget #3 IT 

 

Budget #16 Police  
Joe Tringale offered a report from the Sub Committee 
 
Budget #19 Emergency Management 
 
Budget #34 Library 
Dan Sherman offered a report from the Sub Committee 
 
Budget #45 Retirement 
 

4) Motion to adjourn at 9:15 by Wayne Tarr seconded by Dan Sherman and so voted.  

 

 

Stephen P. Maio 


